

## Dear Communities,

Thank you to everyone who was able to meet with us today. We had a busy meeting, and below are some notes:

- 1. NM True is partnering with us to provide walking trail advertising! If you would like to get your walking trails onto AllTrails and NM True, please contact Laurel at <a href="mailto:preventionresearchcenterunm@gmail.com">preventionresearchcenterunm@gmail.com</a> and we can work together to display your walking trails.
- 2. If you see trails listed on the NM True page (<a href="https://www.newmexico.org/things-to-do/outdoor-adventures/find-your-next-trail/">https://www.newmexico.org/things-to-do/outdoor-adventures/find-your-next-trail/</a>) please review and provide Laurel with any comments/feedback/suggestions/edits/anything else to pass along to NM True to change on the webpage.
- 3. Monica Montoya joined us to talk about bike safety resources, helmet ordering, helmet fitting, and other bike promotion related information. If you or your community are organizing a bike event and want to get in touch with Monica for further information, please contact her at <a href="monica.a.montoya@state.nm.us">monica.a.montoya@state.nm.us</a>

Thank you all for the hard work that you dedicate to your communities, together we can all become stronger and promote physical activity for everyone. Sincerely,

The VIVA Connects Team

